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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity, just prior to the Summer holiday to extend on behalf 
of the Education service, our sincere gratitude for your on-going support during this 
academic year and collectively, by following Public Health guidance, has allowed for the 
majority of our schools to function near normally albeit with social distancing restrictions 
in place.   
 
Through your parent councils, we have discussed and been challenged on a number of 
issues that affect our parental community and we will continue to strive to deliver the best 
outcome for each and every child within the Authority.   
 
We further extend our best wishes to secondary pupils who will be receiving their 
qualification results during the holiday period.   
 
On closing, we are aware that end of term arrangements out with school have been 
organised and we would respectfully request you to continue to remain cautious and 
follow current Public Health  advice applicable to our local area, in order to contain the 
spread of the virus through the community and thereby offering the best possible 
protection to yourself and each other.   
 
We trust you will have a lovely Summer break and look forward to welcoming all our 
children and young people back in the new academic year.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Robertson 
Executive Director Children, Young People & Partnerships 
cathy.lailvaux@midlothian.gov.uk  
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